February 16, 2012

Curt Breland
First Baptist Church of Norfolk
312 Kempsville Road
Norfolk, VA 23502

Dear Mr. Breland:

I hope that you are doing well. My name is Frances Paxton, and I am a student at Tallwood High School. I am writing in regards to a position in your ministry as a volunteer intern. 
Currently I am a senior in the Global Studies and World Languages Academy and as such, working on my senior project. As a portion of this project, I have decided to do an internship in relation to my research paper. In my paper I focused on the question, “How do chemicals related to religion and cultures in comparing first and third world countries?” 
This opportunity would give me experience in an area in which I am interested in as a possible career. I would like to get on an international missions board and work with people in our country and others alike. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (757) 759-8064 or email me at frances.p.sissy@gmail.com . I look forward to working with you.
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Frances Paxton, Student, Tallwood High School
778 Woodstock Road
Virginia Beach, VA 23464

